
Co-Development Initiative for Skill Sharing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to propose a co-development initiative aimed at fostering skill sharing and 

collaboration between our organizations. Our goal is to leverage our collective expertise to 

enhance our respective capabilities and drive innovation. 

We believe that by sharing our skills and knowledge, we can create a more robust partnership 

that benefits both parties. We envision a series of workshops, training sessions, and collaborative 

projects that will not only improve our individual skillsets but will also strengthen our 

organizational relationship. 

We would like to schedule a meeting to discuss this initiative in more detail and explore potential 

areas of collaboration. Please let us know your availability for a meeting in the coming weeks. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of working 

together to enhance our skills and achieve mutual success. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


